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“The Spirit of the Lord is upon me, because he has anointed me to proclaim good news to the poor. He has sent me to proclaim 

liberty to the captives and recovering of sight to the blind, to set at liberty those who are oppressed, to proclaim the 
year of the Lord’s favor.” Luke 4:18-19. 

 

 
                   

 

At our recent quarterly meeting, the board approved a scholarship for theological studies at 

Westminster Theological Seminary for Pastor Hugo Ovando and support for the doctoral 

studies of Professor Eduardo Sanchez. We also support Nahara Lindström with her medical 

studies, Pastor William Busto with his theological studies, and third year seminary student 

Narciso Britez. Sister Nahara is holding the gift, and in the picture below, she is leading the 

worship team at Ebenezer Church. The second picture shows Pastor William Busto and his 

family. To the right is Pastor Hugo Ovando with his wife and son. Next is Narciso Britez 

with his wife Maria Elena and son Andre. The last picture on the right shows Professor 

Sanchez manning a table during a medical mission at La Roca Church. Please pray for our 

efforts to assemble the team this year and for the success of the Seminary that Ebenezer 

church has established to train workers going into the ministry. 

 

 

 
 

   

     

 


